P

[7590-01]

NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
DOCKET NUMBER 50-160
GEORGIA INSTITUTE OF TECHNOLOGY RESEARCH REACTOR
ESTABLISHMENT OF TEMPORARY LOCAL PUBLIC DOCUMENT ROOM

Notice is hereby given that the Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC) has
designated the Decatur Library, Decatur, Georgia, as a temporary local public
document room (LPDR) for the proposed license renewal of the Georgia Institute

of Technology research reactor located on the Atlanta, Georgia, campus.

Members of the public may now inspect and copy documents related to the
license renewal proceeding at the Decatur Library, 215 Sycamore Street,
Decatur, Georgia 30030. The library is open on the following schedule:
Monday through Thursday 9:00 a.m. to 9:00 p.m.; Friday and Saturday 9:00 a.m.
to 5:00 p.m.; and Sunday 1:00 p.m. to 5:00 p.m.

For further information, interested parties in the Atlanta area may
contact the LPDR directly through Mr. Bob Caban, Reference Department,
telephone number (404) 370-3070. Parties outside the service area of the LPDR
may address their requests for records to the NRC’s Public Document Room,

Washington, DC 20555, telephone number (202) 634-3273.
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Questions concerning the NRC’'s local public document room program or the
availability of documents should be addressed to Ms. Jona Souder, LPDR Program
Manager, Freedom of Information/Local Public Document Room Branch, Division of
Freedom of Information and Publications Services, Office of Administration,

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission, Washington, DC 20555, telephone number

(301) 415-7170 or toll-free 1-800-638-8081.

Dated at Rockville, Maryland, this 23 day of April, 1996.

For the Nuclear Regulatory Commission.

Carlton Kammerer, Director,

Division of Freedom of Informati... and
Publications Services,

Office of Administration.
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Questions concerning the NRC's local public document room program or the
availability of documents should be addressed to Ms. Jona Souder, LPDR Program
Manager, Freedom of Information/Local Public Document Room Branch, Division of
Freedom of Information and Publications Services, Office of Administration,

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission, Washington, DC 20555, telephone number
(301) 415-7170 or toll-free 1-800-638-8081.

Dated at Rockville, Maryland, this 23 day of April, 1996.

For the Nucle;r Regulatory Commission.
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